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To All Gulf Coast Colony Members-- Greetings from the Lt. Governor of the Gulf Coast 
Colony  
  
The Gulf Coast Colony, Society of Mayflower Descendants in Alabama, will host the 
Annual State Meeting and Luncheon on May 7th at the Heron Lakes Country Club in 
Mobile (see attached flyer). This meeting provides colony members an opportunity to 
meet the state officers and learn about the activities and programs at the state and national 
levels. Also, it provides our colony members the opportunity to meet members from the 
Tennessee Valley Colony and the Capital Colony. A program has been scheduled with an 
outstanding guest speaker, Mike Bailey, the Executive Director of the Fort Morgan 
Historic Site. A superb menu has been planned with two entrees. Information about the 
speaker, the menu, reservations, and directions to the Heron Lakes Country Club will be 
contained in the SMDAL Newsletter-- soon to be released. Mark your calendars now! 
  
 Come, bring your spouse, a friend or a potential new member, and enjoy this fellowship 
with your fellow members. Let’s celebrate the Mayflower Pilgrim spirit! 
  
Yours in Kindred Spirit, 
Jack 
  
Dr. Jack Dwyer 
Lt. Governor 
Gulf Coast Colony 
Society of Mayflower Descendants in Alabama 
12655 Dominion Dr. 
Fairhope AL 36532 
Phone: 251-929-0517 
Email Address: cmdwyer843@earthlink.net 
 


